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  One and the Same Abigail Pogrebin,2010-10-05
Journalist Abigail Pogrebin is many things—wife,
mother, New Yorker—but the one that has defined
her most profoundly is “identical twin.” As
children, she and her sister, Robin, were
inseparable. But when Robin began to pull away as
an adult, Abigail was left to wonder not only why,
but also about the very nature of twinship. What
does it mean to have a mirror image? How can you
be unique when somebody shares your DNA? In One
and the Same, Abigail sets off on a quest to
understand how genetics shape us, crisscrossing
the country to explore the varied relationships
between twins, which range from passionate to
bitterly resentful. She speaks to the experts and
tries to answer the question parents ask most—is
it better to encourage their separateness or
closeness? And she paints a riveting portrait of
twin life, yielding fascinating truths about how
we become who we are.
  Mothering Twins Linda Albi,Deborah Johnson,Debra
Catlin,Donna Florien Deurloo,Sheryll
Greatwood,2010-06-15 Invaluable real-life advice
and emotional support for mothers of multiples.
Meeting the double challenge and reaping the
double rewards of having twins can be both
exhilarating and exhausting. In this comprehensive
guide to twin pregnancy, birth, and early
childhood, five mothers, with six sets of twins
among them, share their experiences from the first
thrill of seeing two heads on the ultrasound
screen to coping with two toddlers determined to
go in two directions at once. They offer a variety
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of it worked for me solutions to the many
situations unique to caring for twins, whether
it's dealing with the complications of a high-risk
pregnancy, creating effective support systems, or
simply trying to find time for their husbands and
themselves. Emphasizing individuality and
adaptability, the authors of Mothering Twins
encourage each mother to develop her own parenting
approach, based on what's best for her and her
children.
  Cyber-physical Systems and Digital Twins Michael
E. Auer,Kalyan Ram B.,2019-07-10 This book
constitutes the proceedings of the 16th
International Conference on Remote Engineering and
Virtual Instrumentation (REV), held at the BMS
College of Engineering, Bangalore, India on 3–6
February 2019. Today, online technologies are at
the core of most fields of engineering, as well as
of society as a whole, and are inseparably
connected with Internet of Things, cyber-physical
systems, collaborative networks and grids, cyber
cloud technologies, service architectures, to name
but a few. Since it was first held in, 2004, the
REV conference has focused on the increasing use
of the Internet for engineering tasks and the
problems surrounding it. The 2019 conference
demonstrated and discussed the fundamentals,
applications and experiences in the field of
online engineering and virtual instrumentation. It
also presented guidelines for university-level
courses on these topics, in view of the increasing
globalization of education and the demand for
teleworking, remote services and collaborative
working environments.
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  In Search of Man André Missenard,1957
  The Twins in Search of Bigfoot Wanda
Gardner,2012-05-17 After their parents were killed
in an automobile accident when the twins were two,
Sarah Fay and Shannon Ray are twins being raised
by their grandmother on a small farm on the edge
of a wooded area in the beautiful Ozarks area of
Missouri. Sarah loves to eat and sleep so Shannon
has his job cut out for him on weekends when he
tries to get her out of bed early and down to the
fishpond. Sarahs love of Grams delicious blueberry
pancakes often helps Shannon get her to the pond
Saturday mornings. This sunny, Spring Saturday
seemed a normal day as the twins made their usual
bet about who caught the biggest fish so the loser
would have to make the other twins bed all next
week. The day turned out to be anything but
normal. When their German Shepard dog, Rex, joined
them at the pond, they decide to play their usual
hide from Rex game while he was splashing in the
pond. Rex quickly finds them and on the way back
to the pond, Rex senses danger. Seeing his strange
behavior and realizing there is an even stranger,
creepy silence in the woods, they stand quietly on
the path where Rex, with the hair on his back
raised, stopped suddenly. A huge, hairy creature
slowly stepped around a tree into the clearing not
twenty-five feet from where Sarah and Shannon
stand frozen with fear behind their trembling dog.
The creature was so close they could smell him.
His stench was so bad it almost made them cough.
The creature roared, then stepped back where he
stood near a tree watching them before he
disappeared into the woods. Rex, no longer sensing
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danger, led the twins safely to the pond. While
jogging back to the house, Shannon informed Sarah
he could hardly wait to tell his friends at school
Monday about seeing a Bigfoot. Monday brought
great disappointment to Shannon when his friends
wouldnt believe him. Sarah, seeing how crushed
Shannon was by his buds nonbelief, helped him come
up with the plan to get solid proof of Bigfoot.
The plan had been perfected, put in place, and was
proving successful when suddenly Bigfoot needs
help. Could the twins come up with a rescue plan
in time to prevent a Bigfoot from drowning in an
abandoned well? Thanks to Shannons strength and
Saras bravery they are successful in helping
Bigfoot save his child. When the Bigfoot family is
safely united and has gone back in the woods,
Shannon realizes the family could be in serious
danger if they present their proof. Shannon has
learned some things are far more important than
having friends believe you. Knowing hunters might
shoot them, he decides to keep quiet about Bigfoot
and his family to protect them. After all the
woods is their home.
  Finding Earthlike Planets Liz Kruesi,2018-01-01
Explores scientists' thrilling quest to find
Earthlike planets. Engaging text, vibrant photos,
and informative infographics help readers learn
about this important advancement in exploring
space, as well as the people and technology that
made it possible.
  Search for the Causes of Schizophrenia Heinz
Häfner,Wagner F. Gattaz,2012-12-06 H. HAFNER and
W. F. GATTAZ Between 1891 and 1955, three founders
of modern psychiatry, Emil Kraepelin (1856-1926),
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Karl Jaspers (1883-1969) and Kurt Schneider
(1887-1967) lectured at the University of
Heidelberg: Kraepelin for 12 years, Jaspers for
over 25 years and Schneider for approximately 10
years. During this period they laid the
foundations of descriptive psychopathology and
modern classification and con tributed essentially
to the development of our current thinking on
schizophrenia. In 1986, on the occasion of the
600th anniversary of the University of Heidel
berg, we held a symposium in memory of these three
giants of psychiatry for which we chose the title
Search for the Causes of Schizophrenia. It was
jointly organized by the Central Institute of
Mental Health in Mannheim and the Department of
Psychiatry of the University of Heidelberg. The
intention was to meet one of the major challenges
of current psychiatric research, namely the fact
that since Kraepelin's masterly description of
Dementia praecox (1894) and E. Bleuler's slightly
different definition of schizophrenia (1911), we
have made only insufficient advances in clarifying
the aetiology of this frequent and still often dis
abling mental disease.
  Warship 2016 Stephen Dent,2016-05-19 Warship
2016 is devoted to the design, development and
service history of the world's combat ships.
Featuring a broad range of articles from a select
panel of distinguished international contributors,
this latest volume combines original research, new
book reviews, warship notes, an image gallery and
much more to maintain the impressive standards of
scholarship and research from the field of warship
history. This 38th edition features the usual
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range of diverse articles spanning the subject by
an international array of expert authors.
  Born Together—Reared Apart Nancy L.
Segal,2012-06-18 The identical “Jim twins” were
raised in separate families and met for the first
time at age thirty-nine, only to discover that
they both suffered tension headaches, bit their
fingernails, smoked Salems, enjoyed woodworking,
and vacationed on the same Florida beach. This
example of the potential power of genetics
captured widespread media attention in 1979 and
inspired the Minnesota Study of Twins Reared
Apart. This landmark investigation into the
nature-nurture debate shook the scientific
community by demonstrating, across a number of
traits, that twins reared separately are as alike
as those raised together. As a postdoctoral fellow
and then as assistant director of the Minnesota
Study, Nancy L. Segal provides an eagerly
anticipated overview of its scientific
contributions and their effect on public
consciousness. The study’s evidence of genetic
influence on individual differences in traits such
as personality (50%) and intelligence (70%)
overturned conventional ideas about parenting and
teaching. Treating children differently and
nurturing their inherent talents suddenly seemed
to be a fairer approach than treating them all the
same. Findings of genetic influence on
physiological characteristics such as cardiac and
immunologic function have led to more targeted
approaches to disease prevention and treatment.
And indications of a stronger genetic influence on
male than female homosexuality have furthered
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debate regarding sexual orientation.
  Search Engine Advertising Catherine Seda,2004
Most Internet search engines now allow marketers
to buy specific keyword positions in addition to,
or instead of, programming their way to the top.
This book reveals how to effectively buy a top
position on the major search engines and
directories.
  Someone Else's Twin Nancy L. Segal,2011-07-19
The combination of a riveting true story and
cutting-edge twin research makes this book an
irresistible page-turner. Identical twins Begoña
and Delia were born thirty-eight years ago in
Spain’s Canary Islands. Due to chaotic conditions
at the hospital or simple human error, the
unthinkable happened: Delia was unintentionally
switched with another infant in the baby nursery.
This fascinating story describes in vivid detail
the consequences of this unintentional separation
of identical twin sisters. The author considers
not only the effects on these particular sisters,
but the important implications of this and similar
cases for questions concerning identity, familial
bonds, nature-nurture, and the law.
  Twin Research for Everyone Adam D. Tarnoki,David
L. Tarnoki,Jennifer R. Harris,Nancy L.
Segal,2022-08-17 Twin Research: Biology, Health,
Epigenetics, and Psychology is a comprehensive,
applied resource in twinning and twin studies that
is grounded in the most impactful findings from
twin research in recent years. While targeted to
undergraduate and graduate students, this
compendium will prove a valuable resource for
scholars already familiar with twin studies, as
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well as those coming to the field for the first
time. Here, more than forty experts across an
array of disciplines examine twinning and twin
research methodologies from the perspectives of
biology, medicine, genetic and epigenetic
influences, and neuroscience. Chapters provide
clear instruction in both basic and advanced
research methods, family and parenting aspects of
twinning, twin studies as applied across various
disease areas and medical specialties, genetic and
epigenetic determinants of differentiation, and
academic, neurological and cognitive development.
The presentation of existing studies and methods
instruction empowers students and researchers to
apply twin-based research and advance new studies
across a range of biomedical and behavioral
fields, highlighting current research trends and
future directions. Offers unique insights into
twinning rates, mechanisms and factors surrounding
twinship Provides clear instruction on both basic
and advanced twin research methods and study
design Features leading international experts in
twin biology, genetics, health and psychology
Examines findings from recent twin studies across
a broad array of health and behavioral studies
  Separated @ Birth Anais Bordier,Samantha
Futerman,2015-01-28 It all began when design
student Anaæs Bordier viewed a YouTube video and
saw her own face staring back. After some
research, Anaæs found that the Los Angeles actress
Samantha Futerman was born in a South Korean port
city called Busan on 19 November 1987 - the exact
same location and day that Anaæs was born. This
propelled her to make contact on Facebook. One
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message later, both girls wondered: Could they be
twins? Thus begins their remarkable journey to
build a relationship as sisters, continents apart.
  Love Signs and You Rochelle Gordon,Nadia
Stiegltz,2003 Love Signs and You is the definitive
volume of romantic astrology.
  Exploring Mathematics with Integrated
Spreadsheets in Teacher Education Sergei
Abramovich,2015-07-30 The goal of the book is to
technologically enhance the preparation of
mathematics schoolteachers using an electronic
spreadsheet integrated with Maple and Wolfram
Alpha — digital tools capable of sophisticated
symbolic computations. The content of the book is
a combination of mathematical ideas and concepts
associated with pre-college problem solving
curriculum and their extensions into more advanced
mathematical topics. The book provides prospective
and practicing teachers with a foundation for
developing a deep understanding of many concepts
fundamental to the teaching of school mathematics.
It also provides the teachers with a technical
expertise in designing spreadsheet-based
computational environments. Consistent with the
current worldwide guidelines for technology-
enhanced teacher preparation, the book emphasizes
the integration of context, mathematics, and
technology as a method for teaching mathematics.
Throughout the book, a number of mathematics
education documents developed around the world
(Australia, Canada, England, Japan, Singapore,
United States) are reviewed as appropriate.
  Search Engine Society Alexander
Halavais,2013-04-25 Search engines have become a



11

key part of our everyday lives. Yet while much has
been written about how to use search engines and
how they can be improved, there has been
comparatively little exploration of what the
social and cultural effects might be. Like all
technologies, search engines exist within a larger
political, cultural, and economic environment.
This volume aims to redress this balance and to
address crucial questions such as: * How have
search engines changed the way we organize our
thoughts about the world, and how we work? * What
are the ‘search engine wars', what do they portend
for the future of search, and who wins or loses? *
To what extent does political control of search
engines, or the political influence of search
engines, affect how they are used, misused, and
regulated? * Does the search engine help shape our
identities and interactions with others, and what
implications does this have for privacy? Informed
members of the information society must understand
the social contexts in which search engines have
been developed, what that development says about
us as a society, and the role of the search engine
in the global information environment. This book
provides the perfect starting point.
  Bible Revival for ''A More Excellent Ministry''
Annquenette Windham,2013-04-18 Poetry lovers will
find the journey through Bible Revival most
pleasurable, evoking emotion. Bible study veterans
and scholars will enjoy experiencing familiar
stories in verse. And those who are new to reading
the Word of God will look forward to studying the
scripture notes to help comprehend the message in
the poetry. These notes are all referenced by the
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strategically placed search the scriptures symbol:
It is the apparent intention of the author that
people of all ages, regardless of race, religion,
or nationality, benefit spiritually by taking this
poetic journey through Bible Revival.
  Digital-Twin-Enabled Smart Control Engineering
Jairo Viola,YangQuan Chen,2023-03-13 This book
presents a novel design framework for the
development of Digital Twin (DT) models for
process- and motion-control applications. It is
based on system-data acquisition using cutting-
edge computing technologies, modelling of
physical-system behavior through detailed
simultaneous simulation of different aspects of
the system, and optimal dynamic behavior-matching
of the process. The design framework is enhanced
with real-time data analytics to improve the
performance of the DT’s behavior-matching with the
real system or physical twin. The methods of
creating a DT detailed in Digital-Twin-Enabled
Smart Control Engineering make possible the study
of a system for real-time controller tuning and
fault detection. They also facilitate life-cycle
analysis for multiple critical and dangerous
conditions that cannot be explored in the
corresponding real system or physical twin. The
authors show how a DT can be exploited to enable
self-optimizing capabilities in feedback control
systems. The DT framework and the control-
performance assessment, fault diagnosis and
prognosis, remaining-useful-life analysis, and
self-optimizing control abilities it allows are
validated with both process- and motion-control
systems and their DTs. Supporting MATLAB-based
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material for a case study and an expanded
introduction to the basic elements of DTs can be
accessed on an associated website. This book helps
university researchers from many areas of
engineering to develop new tools for control
design and reliability and life-cycle assessment
and helps practicing engineers working with
robotic, manufacturing and processing, and
mechatronic systems to maintain and develop the
mechanical tools they use.
  COSWORTH - THE SEARCH FOR POWER (6th Edition)
Graham Robson,2017-04-17 This book covers the
entire history, life and times of the famous
British high-performance engineering company, from
its 1958 foundation by Mike Costin and Keith
Duckworth, through its often-exciting and always
fascinating evolution, to its expansion and
worldwide success in both motorsport and high-
performance road car production.
  Imperial Japanese Navy Light Cruisers 1941–45
Mark Stille,2012-02-20 The Imperial Japanese Navy
went to war with 17 light cruisers and another
three cruiser-sized training ships. Of these, most
were 5,500-ton ships designed to act as destroyer
squadron flagships. This made them much different
in capabilities and mission from their American
counterparts. During the war, the Japanese built
another five light cruisers, all but one of which
maintained the design premise of being able to
serve as destroyer squadron flagships. During the
war, Japanese light cruisers were active
throughout the Pacific performing many missions in
addition to their flagship duties. Mark Stille
continues Osprey's coverage of the IJN of WWII
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with this concise and complete study of all 25
ships, from their design and development to their
ultimate fates. Detailed Osprey artwork and rare
period photographs from the Fukui collection held
in Kure, Japan illustrate this discussion.
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71
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constructed by
martin and
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equals the
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multiplied by 0
71
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dimensions of
three penguin
species pubmed
- Oct 06 2022
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copyright 2022
the authors
published by

elsevier ltd
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full text an
overview of the
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periocular

crusts
blepharospasm
corneal edema
and chemosis
are present
from
publication an
outbreak of
chlamydophila
psittaci in an
outdoor colony
of magellanic
penguins
spheniscus
penguin visual
system
encyclopedia
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web the yellow
eyed penguin as
its name
suggests has
yellow eyes and
a stripe of
pale yellow
feathers
extending from
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an overview of
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soft documents
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pdf an overview
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payout design
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cambridge
university
press
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contracts kfupm
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downloaded from
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kelley pension
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management john
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construction
law and
management
explains the
state of design
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appropriate to
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contracts kfupm
download only -
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management
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download only -
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allocation in
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national
academy of
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washington d c
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the forum
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reducing
construction
costs addresses
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the root causes
of disputes and
the impact of
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project
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copy m
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international
green book risk
management in
projects risk
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bidding for
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work risk
allocation in
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contracts kfupm
downloaded from
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risk and
uncertainty in
lump sum
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in lump sum

contracts kfupm
2023 stage
gapinc - May 03
2023
web 2 2 risk
allocation in
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2023 04 12 pros
and cons of
accepting an
early
retirement or
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offer suggests
tax strategies
that can help
readers avoid
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pdf aro aerial
- Aug 26 2022
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  risk
allocation in
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contracts kfupm
1 risk
allocation in
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contracts kfupm
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the book stores
search start by
shop shelf by
shelf it is in
reality
problematic
this is why we
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will agreed
ease you to see
guide risk
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refbacks wijaya
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university
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21 2022
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file you
selected should
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browser has a
pdf reader plug
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of adobe
acrobat reader
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like more
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frequently
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pdf file
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latent dispute
- Apr 02 2023
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  abstract this
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findings of a
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construction
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evaluated the
effectiveness
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to be adjusted
accordingly the
other area that
is really
important is to
ensure you don
t have too many
shared risks in
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legal
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